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I support having 7 residents in adult foster care homes. 

My name is Irina Lupu and I have been an adult foster care owner for  almost 20 

years.                                                     It is a great need and it will have a very good 

impact in Portland community. 

We can't afford to operate with so low Medicaid rates,and we ask for an increase in 

the Medicaid rates payment. We would love to continue caring for our loved ones in a 

home like setting and do our best to comply with all regulations. 

Thank you for your support and help! 

 


